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From: Ragbir Sahota
Sent: 10 March 2022 09:18
To: Licensing
Cc: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning Objection

Sensitivity: NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
Please see below. The planning application has been granted for some time now and I believe the 
objections are relating to the premise licencing application. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Ragbir Sahota 
Planning Officer 

 
 

 
City of Wolverhampton Council 
 

From:   
Sent: 09 March 2022 13:48 
To: Planning <planning@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Objection 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open attachments 

unless you are sure the content is safe.  

Dear Councillors, 

We have seen an application for a new premises licence from Shisha Point, Sunbeam Street 
Wolverhampton WV2 4LA, which is situated in Blakenhall Industrial Estate. 

The application is for the provision of live music & Performances of Dance indoors from Monday to 
Sunday 17.00 to 2.00 hours and Late-night refreshments indoor & outdoors Monday to Sunday 23.00 
to 02.30 hours. 

We would like to strongly object to this application being granted for the reasons listed below:- 

1. We Have noticed that there has been an increase of litter including glass bottles, rubbish bags, 
food containers etc outside the building. We believe this will increase by allowing the 
permission. 

2. There has been an increase of anti social behavior, ie, we have asked the shisha bar to keep 
the area clean and we were confronted by a number of people with an aggresive behavior.  

3. We have seen multiple people smoking weed at the bottom of the stairs and the smell is 
horrendous. 
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Kind Regards, 

 

 


